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Monday, 6th October 2025 

 

Dear Parents,  

Re: Participation in the 2025 Breast Cancer Society Annual Walk-A-Thon for Year 5 – Year 12 

pupils  

We invite pupils from Year 5 and above to take part in the Annual Walk-A-Thon organised by the 

Bahrain Cancer Society. The event will be held at Water Garden City, Seef District, on Friday, 

October 24, 2025. Participants will gather at 4:30 PM, and the walk will begin at 5:30 PM. 

Parents are kindly requested to stay with their children throughout the duration of the walk. 

A member of staff from the school will be present for the entire event. 

For more details, please contact our school counsellor, Ms. Huda, at 3989 1818. 

Please find below the official information from the Bahrain Cancer Society. 

 

 

Warm regards,   

      

Huda Salman          

Counsellor - Primary   

  


